STANFORD UNIVERSITY STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305

OFFICE OF PROFESSOR OF MILITARY SCIENCE

AMROC - SU

5 February 1971

Dean Arthur P. Coladarci School of Education Stanford University Stanford, California 94305

Dear Bean Coladarci:

I am writing to provide you with information which may be of interest to some male students majoring in your School.

While the Reserve Officers' Training Corps at Stanford University is being phased out by June 30, 1973, male students who wish to fulfill a military obligation as an officer may enroll in ROTC under the Two-Year program. Under this program they will be able to complete all commissioning requirements prior to the termination of ROTC at Stanford.

This will be the final opportunity for enrollment in the Program at Stanford. Any students interested in this program should contact my office, ext 2554/2555, Room 42, BAC Building, not later than 15 March 1971.

Sincerely,

Colonel, Armor

Professor of Military Science

Encl

Copy to:

Dr. R. M. Rosenzweig